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ICYMI: Heller: OPM Has Refused to Ensure all Americans are Treated Fairly Under ObamaCare    
Speaks on Senate floor about his interactions with OPM
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke on the Senate floor about the failed attempts of the Office of Personnel Management (OPM) to clarify their ruling regarding special Washington D.C. exemptions from ObamaCare. Heller also discussed his opposition to supporting a new OPM director until questions surrounding these exemptions are answered.
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Excerpts from the speech below:

“I rise today to speak about why I had a hold on this nomination (OPM Director). Contrary to what some are speculating, I am not voting against this specific nominee. My concern is with the way that this agency determines who can ask questions and who can receive answers. Whether a member of the Minority or the Majority, every Member should be able to ask questions and receive answers. And when a Senator does ask questions, the answer should be truthful. 

“…I believe the Office of Personnel Management has refused to do its part to ensure that all Americans are treated fairly under ObamaCare. 
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